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I am a new mother of a 2.5 year old who is both fully vaccinated and doing wonderfully.  I am
very worried about when it comes time to put her on public school.  In southern Oregon anti-
vaccination has become rampant.  It's only a matter of luck that we haven't become the next
Clark county.

The anti-vaxxers are just the loudest.  They are neither in the right nor are they majority.  One
of the local news stations did a poll and 2/3rds of us are for this legislation.  We don't like to
speak up, because we think the benefits of vaccines are self evident, but we are here!  Thank
you so much for taking this on and I hope it success!
-- 
Kara J Baylog
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